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Nursery  Summer Term 
 

Nature Detectives 
Nursery will continue to explore the Forest Area 

every Wednesday throughout the summer term. We 

do attend these sessions in all weathers so please 

ensure your child has a change of clothes and 

footwear each week. Please note the only weather 

we don’t take the children out in is strong winds.  
                                                         

 

 

 

 

Mrs Clemson 
Classroom 

Teacher  

Families    

8th – 19th April 2024 

During the first two weeks of the summer term, 

we will be learning all about each other’s 

families and more about everyone’s home lives. 

We will study The Large Family stories and The 

Billy Goats Gruff. The children will enjoy junk 

modelling houses, painting their family members 

and a visit from a play village.  

                                                         
 
 

 

 

Mrs Hunjan  

Early Years 

Practitioner  

Mrs Brown 

One to one 

support  

Physical Development 
The children have been thoroughly enjoying PE 

this year. Our sessions will be every Tuesday. 

Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate 

footwear (pumps or trainers) as these sessions 

can involve climbing, running, jumping and 

balancing.  

                                                         
 

 

 

 Emergency Services  

22nd April – 3rd May  

Next, the children will be learning about the 

emergency services, what they do and how they 

can help us.  

We will be enjoying lots of role-play activities 

and some crafts too.  

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

Doctors and Nurses  

6th – 17th May  

Following this, the topic continues to doctors 

and nurses. This again will involve a lot of 

role-play activities and crafts.  

 

The children will even take part in a mini first 

aid course (with of course a certificate for 

everyone).  

                                                         
 

 

 

 Dear Zoo 

20th May – 7th June  

We couldn’t go a school year 

without my favourite story so we 

will be learning about the zoo! 

The children will explore the 

different animals in the zoo and 

all about the role of the 

zookeeper, including how they care 
for the animals.   

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

The Park 

10th June – 21st June  

The children will be learning all 

about visiting the park. This will 

include playgrounds and the 

natural world.  

One of the children’s favourite 

days during this topic is bring 

your bike or scooter to school day! 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

The Beach 

24th June – 5th July  

Nearing the end of the school 

year, we will start to think about 

going on holidays whether this is 

abroad or the wonderful English 

seaside.  

The children always love playing 

ice cream shops!  

 

 

 

 

Summertime  

8th – 19th July  

During the last two weeks, we will 

enjoy party games at our end of 

year party as well as taking part 

in a teddy bears’ picnic. Don’t 

worry, you will all be invited!  

 

We will also be spending some 

time reflecting on the year.  
 

 

 


